
 

             

15th February 2023 

 

 

Deputy David Cullinane 

david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 

 

 

Re: PQ 5094/23 and PQ 5095/23 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

I write in response to the following parliamentary questions raised on 2nd February in relation 

to St John’s Hospital: 

 
PQ 5094/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the awards made following a tender process 

to management consultancy firms, by firm, by St John's Hospital, in each of the years 
2013 to 2022, inclusive, in tabular form; the purpose and a brief description of the 

awards; the value of the awards and the total amounts paid; the timeline or timeframe of 

the contracts; and the desired or completed output. -David Cullinane 
 

PQ 5095/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the awards made without a tender process 
to management consultancy firms, by firm, by St John's Hospital, in each of the years 

2013 to 2022, inclusive, in tabular form; the purpose and a brief description of the 

awards; the value of the awards and the total amounts paid; the timeline or timeframe of 
the contracts; and the desired or completed output. -David Cullinane 

 

The responses to PQ5094/23 and PQ5095/23 can be found in the excel document enclosed 

with this letter, including the option to filter each service contract by type (e.g. tendered/non-

tendered). 

 

I trust this addresses your queries however please do not hesitate to contact me if you need 

anything else. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
________________ 

Emer Martin 

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 

 


